
  

E-safety rules for children in key stage 1  
red and green class  

 

All pupils use computer facilities including the internet 
as an essential part of learning, as required by the 

National Curriculum.  Please keep this for information. 

 

Think then Click  
These rules help us to stay safe on the internet when 

using computers, mobile phones and tablets. 
 We only use the internet when an adult is 

with us. 
 

 We can click on the buttons or links when we 
know what they do. 

 
 We can search the internet with an adult. 

 
 

 We always ask if we get lost on the internet. 
 
 

 We tell an adult if we see something that we 
are not sure about. 
 

 We use programs and visit sites that adults 
have checked for us. 
  

 We communicate with people that we know. 
 
 



  

 


